
West 7th/Fort Road Federation 
974 West 7th Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 

651-298-5599 
FortRoadFederation.org 

May 17, 2018 

Councilmember Noecker 
15 Kellogg Blvd. West 
310-B City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Subject: Vine Park Brewing - Waiver of 45-Day Public Hearing Notice 

To: Councllrnember Noecker 

The West 7th/ Fort Road Federation (District Council 9) Board voted unanimously on May 14, 
2018, to support Vine Park Brewing's request to waive the 45-day public hearing notice period 
for their liquor license applications: Malt Off Sale (Brewery) and Wholesale distributors license. 

Mr. Touyer and Mr. Grage presented to our Board on how the new ownership of the company 
would operate. 

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Northey, Executive Director, at 651.298.5599 or 
emjly@fortroadfederation.org. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Wicklser 
1st Vice President 

CC: Touyer Moua, Vine Park Brewing 
Andy Grage, Vine Park Brewing 
Jeff Fischbach, OSI 


